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Comments: There is no need to allow e-bikes into our national parks.  Some of these vehicles can reach speeds

of 55 mph!  Not only will these e-bikes cause increased destruction to natural areas and wildlife habitats, but

riding on trails and paths at this high speed is a very dangerous activity which should not be allowed. 


